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ECRA 

FAMILIES 
 

Hello eveyone.  We hope 

everyone is well and finding 

ways to stay connected with 

friends and family during 

this very difficult time.   As 

always, please feel free to 

reach out to the school if you 

need any assistance.  We 

will help in any way 

possible.  Here are ths weeks 

updates.  Please make sure 

you frequently check the 

ECRA website for updates. 

 

 

POPCORN 
FUNDRAISER 

Popcorn distribution will begin 
next week. You will be receiving 
a call to set up a time to pick up 

the popcorn if your student 
participated in the fundraiser.  

Instructions on how to pick it up 
safely will be provided when you 

are called. 
 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN 

Kindergarten Graduation will be 
held virtually on June 5th at 6:00 
p.m.  More details will follow soon. 

 

 

SENIOR 
GRADUATION 

The class of 2020 will be having a 
virtual celebration on May 30th.  
More details will follow soon. 

 
 

It’s popcorn 

pickup time! 
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View your shot records online at VaxViewNM.org 
 

 

 

There 

is no 

school 

on Monday, May 

25th in honor of 

Memorial Day. 
 

 

 

 

The last day 

of school for 

the 19-20 

school year 

is June 9th. 

The first day of school for 

the 20-21 school year is 

Tuesday, August 4th! 
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HOW WELL DO YOU 

KNOW ALBUQUERQUE? 
At the heart of New Mexico beats the pulse of a vibrant 

city. In Albuquerque, diverse cultures, authentic 

art and dynamic traditions have helped shape our 

centuries-old story. No matter your interests, the city 

has countless opportunities for you to explore. Sample 

traditional New Mexican cuisine that takes minutes to 

make and hundreds of years to prepare, 

experience world-class museums, stroll along Central 

Avenue under the vintage neon glow of Route 66, or 

soar high above the city in the hot air 

ballooning capital of the world — a sight sure to 

change your perspective. 

 

You can read the rest of this article at 

https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/  and take virtual 

tours of our beautiful city! 

 

 

 

Registration is open for everyone and we would 

not want to see your student lose their spot.  

Classes are filling up quickly. 

 

The registration link is: 

 

https://enroll.aps.edu 

 

Please contact the school 

at 505-314-2212 if you 

need assistance. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/about-abq/culture-heritage/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/about-abq/arts/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/about-abq/arts/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/about-abq/cuisine/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/things-to-do/arts-culture/museums/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/about-abq/route-66/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/things-to-do/air/ballooning/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/things-to-do/air/ballooning/
https://www.visitalbuquerque.org/
https://enroll.aps.edu/

